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8th Augsut ?000
To: Superintendent
P Dawson
Hampshire Constabrrlary
Newport Polcie Station
High Street Newport
lsle of Wight
POsO I5Z

Ref: PD/As

Dear Superintendent Dawson,

DAILY SPORT ARTICLE OF 271612A0A

Than!< you for your letter 0f 4th July. I disgaree that it
is g00d service t0 the community ta prioritise suppression 0f
harmeless activity by consenting adults under an old statute
(The Disorderly Houses Act l75l). 0n the contrarfi! I believe
it harms the community by making the police unpopular. Note
should be taken of the paper "Setting the Boundaries: reforming
the law on sex offences" published in July by the Home Office
under the byline "Building a safe, just and tolerant society."

Yours sincerely,

CIir E Goodman
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